
     

  

  

Security Advisory:  Spring4Shell (CVE 2022-22965)  

DocuWare Cloud and DocuWare On-Premises are not affected 

[DW-2022-0003.1] 

• Issue Date:  04-APR-2022 

• Updated On:   - 

• CVE(s):  CVE-2022-22965  

Summary 
 

There is a new vulnerability with much public attention: Spring4Shell (CVE-2022-22965) 

This Advisory is to confirm, that no DocuWare product is affected by this vulnerability. 

 

Impacted DocuWare products 
DocuWare products are not using the Spring framework – thus DocuWare products are not affected  

 

Not impacted DocuWare products 
• DocuWare Cloud is not affected 

• DocuWare On-Premises is not affected 

 

 

 


